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Morning Routines and Punctuality 
 
Our gates open at 8.40/8.45am.  The doors open at 8.50am.  Teachers start early 
morning learning from 8.50am.  Teaching assistants take groups of children to 
complete additional learning.   
It is really important your child is in school as close to 8.50am as they can be—but 
certainly by 9am.  After 9am your child is recorded as late and after 9.30am your 
child is classed as absent.  

Data Forms  

This week student update forms will 
be sent home containing information  
we hold for your child on our data-
base.  Please check this is correct, 
make any changes on the form and 
then return it to school as soon as 

possible.  

We need to ensure that contact details 
are correct and there are at least 2 
emergency contacts for each child. 

Please check that health and allergy 
information and also permissions are 

correct.  

Home Reading 

A minimum of three times a week 
makes such a difference to children’s 

academic learning across the           
curriculum.  

Achievement Awards 
 
R: Dusty, Skye;  
Y1: Nicholas, Teddy; Y2: 
Annabelle H,  Marnie; Y3:  
William, Faith; Y4:           
Ellis,  Charlie HJ; Y5: Sophie, Amelia 
C; Y6: Stanley, Scarlett, Marco.  
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TODAY      PTA meeting @ 2.30pm—Everyone welcome!  
Monday 5th February   Y6 visiting Unsworth Academy to watch Oliver the show! 

W/B 5th February    Living Eggs in school—based in Y5 
Tuesday 6th February   Al Sylvester  Mountaineer to work with Y6 & Y4 
Wednesday 7th February  Safer Internet Day  
Friday 16th February    School Closes for Half Term ~ Wear a scarf today 
Monday 26th February    Year 5 Violin Assembly 2.45pm  
Wednesday 28th February   Disco After School—more details to follow. 
Mon 4th—Thurs 7th March   Year 5 Bikeability  
Friday 8th March     World Book Day—Dress up as a book character  
Mon 25th & Tues 26th March Parents Evening 4pm-7pm  
Thursday 28th March     School closes for Easter Break  

There is one Seesaw app for phones, you can 

stay logged in but switch between users. 

Meaning you can be logged in as an adult or a 

child.   

When you see your child’s 

learning or photos on See-

Saw, please like or comment. 

When your child completes some home 

learning please pop a picture of it on 

SeeSaw. 
 

This can include TTRS, Spelling Frame, 

Numbots and Reading!  
 

This can be motivating for your child! 

Any issues accessing SeeSaw please contact 

your child’s classteacher for support.  


